Extract from Hansard

[COUNCIL — Tuesday, 27 June 2017] p1621e-1622a Hon Tjorn Sibma; Hon Sue Ellery

LOTTERYWEST — CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

306. Hon TJORN SIBMA to the Leader of the House representing the Premier:

I refer to question without notice 281 that I asked on 22 June. The answer to parts (1) to (6) of my question states that the Premier met with Mr Paul Andrew only once, on 21 March 2017, and that there was no discussion at that meeting about Mr Andrew's position as chief executive officer. I refer also to the Premier's response to part (6) of my question, which states, and I quote —

It was mutually agreed that Mr Andrew would step down from the role of CEO.

- (1) At what meeting was it agreed that Mr Andrew would step down as chief executive officer?
- (2) Was it at the meeting of 21 March 2017 or at some other meeting?
- (3) How was mutual agreement communicated to Mr Andrew, and by whom?
- (4) What role did Mr Wauchope play in this mutual agreement?
- (5) What role did Mr Daren Foster play in this mutual agreement?

Hon SUE ELLERY replied:

I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question.

The Public Sector Commission advises as follows.

- (1) At a meeting held on Wednesday 14 June 2017, between the Public Sector Commissioner, Mr Andrew and the Lotterywest board chair, Ms Heather Zampatti.
- (2) No. Refer to (1).
- (3)–(4) The matter of bringing Mr Andrew's contract to an early end was raised by his employer, the Public Sector Commissioner, at the meeting held on Wednesday, 14 June 2017. Mr Andrew agreed to end his contract at that meeting.
- (5) Nil.